To:
NRSP Review Committee
From:
NRSP-1 Administrative Advisors

Re:
Status of NRSP-1

NRSP-1, “Support for the Current Research Information System (CRIS) and National Information Management and Support System (NIMSS),” is scheduled to terminate on September 30, 2010.  Given the changes in USDA reporting systems including the new REEport System, it has been decided that there is no longer a justification for additional off-the-top funding to support the CRIS system.  However, there is a need to transition from the current system to the new NIFA system.  In addition, we feel there is a need to continue support for NIMSS.  We are recommending an additional one year extension for NRSP-1.  During this year, we will work with NIFA leadership to ensure an orderly and productive transition.  We are in the process of developing a list of outputs and milestones for the transition year.  We will also prepare a new NRSP proposal for the support of NIMSS.
We have been informed that there is sufficient funding available from FY2010 to continue the CRIS support through August of 2011 and we will therefore not request additional funding for the extension period.  The same is true for NIMSS as the current mechanism makes funding to support NIMSS sometime in late spring or early summer of the current fiscal year.  As it has been necessary to adjust the NIMSS budget to accommodate this mechanism, there will be sufficient FY2010 funding to support NIMSS through FY2011.  The new NIMSS proposal will request funding for the FY2011 year.
We hope you will support our request for a “no-cost” one year extension for NRSP-1.

